
Minister Dacic at an informal working lunch with Ambassadors of Asian-Pacific countries hosted in Belgrade
Thursday, 22 November 2018.

First Deputy Prime Minister and Minister of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Serbia Ivica Dacic
was a guest of honour at the informal working lunch today with the group of Ambassadors and
Charge d' Affaires of Asian-Pacific countries in Belgrade, hosted by the Ambassador of the
Republic of Indonesia in Belgrade, Mr. Harry Kandou, at his Residence.
  
In an informal conversation, Minister Daic brought the heads of missions of the Asian-Pacific
Group of States up to date on the latest developments in Kosovo and Metohija, on the recent
Interpol General Assembly meeting at which membership of the so-called "Kosovo" in that
Organization was prevented, as well as on the actions of Pristina that subsequently followed.

The Minister also informed his interlocutors about the priorities of Serbia's foreign policy in the
Asian-Pacific region, expressing full openness and readiness in the coming period to provide
maximum personal contribution to the improvement of the overall bilateral relations with all
countries of the region.

Heads of Missions of the Asia-Pacific Group of countries in Serbia thanked Minister Dacic for
honouring them with his presence at the lunch today, expressing their willingness to intensify
the bilateral relations between Serbia and their countries.
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